
Friends, 
 
It’s with a grateful heart for the opportunity to have served so 
many wonderful families at the Coop these last 9 & 1/2 years to 
share that our time at our Winter Park home is coming to an end on 
Sunday, July 16th. A testament to the vibrancy of the Winter Park 
market, current market rates are unfortunately well beyond what 
our little business can justify in renewing the lease. 
 
It’s been an honor to have shared a glimpse of the food and warm 
home environment that I grew up in. The Coop brand will continue 
in the many venues it’s currently served throughout Orlando; who 
knows, perhaps God will lead us to other restaurant locations in the 
future. 
 
For now, please know how incredibly grateful we are for the years 
of support and love we’ve felt at the Coop. The joy from so many 
young children, families, and grandparents has made the Coop the 
special place it was and will always be in our hearts.  
 
With a grateful heart, we bid farewell to our beloved Coop.  
 
Blessings,
John and the entire 4R Family


